
5/5/22 
 
This email is going to all PFT Members 
Dear PFT Members,  

 
Good news! We have successfully bargained a one-time payment for PFT unit members, 
in recognition of your tireless efforts navigating the COVID-19 pandemic since March of 
2020. This was a bargaining priority of membership that we have been working to 
negotiate for a very long time. The MOU is attached to this email. We will be discussing 
it with your elected PFT Site Reps at our monthly meeting tomorrow night, so they will 
be able to answer any questions you might have on Thursday. 
 
In Unity, 
Kelly 
 
--  
Kelly Logan 
PFT President 
13475 Danielson Street, Suite 190 
Poway, CA 92064 
(858) 674-2800 


